TO PROFESSOR KARL BARTH Bonn, Germany

CHRISTIAN GREETINGS!

At the regular meeting of the Boston and Lynn District ministers of the Methodist Episcopal Church, held in Boston, Massachusetts, Monday morning, January 29, 1934, the matter of your recent dismissal from the University of Bonn on account of your religious convictions and your resultant opposition to the attempted domination of the church by the Nazi Government was recounted. The incident created a profound impression, and was received with most sympathetic admiration and brotherly interest.

We, as a body of American clergymen, want you to know that we appreciate deeply your unswerving loyalty to the Christian church, and pray that your sacrifice may not be in vain.

LEWIS O. HARTMAN, chairman

ARTHUR HOPKINSON, secretary

WILLIAM S. MITCHELL

Committee